
NOTICE TO ALL RESIDENTS 

Clarification Regarding Haul Fees - Suspended 

On January 20th, 2016, the County of Wetaskiwin released a statement that provides clarity regarding 

User Fees that they had implemented on January 1st, 2016.  

Effective immediately, the County of Wetaskiwin is suspending the new $30 user fee that was 

implemented on January 1st, 2016 for Septic Haulers for each bulk load delivered to the Mulhurst Bay 

Lagoon. 

The $30 fee was implemented to correlate with the anticipated commencement of operations of the 

new Westerose Dump Station, which is part of the new South Pigeon Lake Wastewater Collection 

System.  The temporary suspension of the $30 fee for Mulhurst Lagoon users is due to an unexpected 

delay in the commencement of operations of the Westerose Station and will remain suspended until the 

station commences operations.  Haulers that have collected fees from customers as a result of the $30 

fee are being requested to refund those fees to their customers.   

We have been working collaboratively with Wetaskiwin County and the local haulers to expediently 

address this unfortunate user fee charge.  We apologize for the confusion this may have caused. 

Any further questions please contact the Summer Villages Office at 78-586-2494 or email 

information@svofficepl.com   
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